
 

  

 
PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE 

MEMORANDUM  
 
DATE:  September 1, 2017 
 
TO:  City Commission 
 
FROM: Public Art Committee 
 
SUBJECT: Artists Selection for Painted Pompano Round 2: Schools of Art 
 

 
 The Public Art Committee supports the Painted pompano series and is very 
excited to complete a second round. This round is entitled “Schools of Art’ and will not 
only beautify the community but also educate visitors on different areas of visual art. 
 A Call to Artists was created and circulate. Twelve artists were selected. The 
Committee unanimously approved the 12 artists and think this program will continue to 
enhance the aesthetic and cultural value of the City. 

 
 

 


